
 

Webinair with illustrator Martin Impey. 

Earlier this week, children at KS2 had a webinair with illustrator Martin Impey.  

“It was fabulous - he told us all about stories from his relatives about war time, showed us war memorabilia he 
had used in his illustrations and talked about how he illustrated the book 'Where the Poppies now Grow'. 

To our delight he also answered some of the questions we had emailed through!” 

If you are interested in looking at the book he illustrated, it can be purchased here:  

https://uk.bookshop.org/books/where-the-poppies-now-grow/9780957124585. 

The bookshop that delivered the webinair is:  https://uk.bookshop.org/shop/Therabbitholebrigg 

Please do take a look if you get the chance, supporting small businesses at this difficult time is so important. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

This week we have decided to give Mr Linsley a week off and stage a ‘Year 6 

Takeover’ of his page of the newsletter! We thought we would share some of the 

things we have been doing. It’s been another busy few weeks! 

Remember, remember… 

Last week it was Bonfire Night. We learnt about Guy 

Fawkes and watched some hilarious Horrible Histories 

episodes which told us about The Slimy Stuarts and the plague!! We made 

Bonfire pictures by using black paper and colourful chalks.  

Remembrance Day  

Remembrance Day is a celebration for all of our beloved army soldiers who died in the 

war. A few years after World War 1 ended, poppies grew in the fields where the war had 

taken place and where many had bravely lost their lives. To this day, we still wear poppies 

to remember the soldiers. In class we observed the two-minute silence to respect the 

soldiers who gave their lives for us and to thank those who are currently serving in our 

armies. 

As part of the Remembrance Week, schools from all over the UK joined in with a zoom call with Martin 

Impey. He illustrated the book ‘Where the Poppies Now Grow’ which we read in class. Martin told us 

about his nan who lived through World War 1 and 2. She saw a Zeppelin one night while walking home 

when she was young! 

We Love Books!! 

We have finished reading The Boy, The Mole, The Fox and 

The Horse. We loved the illustrations and the messages 

and we enjoyed painting our own versions of our favourite 

illustrations and designing the perfect cake for mole! We 

have now started our new book, ‘The Nowhere Emporium’              

a                                                and have begun the topic by creating our own. 

 

 

 

And finally… 

Jokes of the day: 

Why do you tell an actor to break a leg? 

 

Did you hear about the guy who chopped of the left side of his body? 

                        

Have a good weekend!                     

Stay safe! 

By Year 6 pupils: Imogen,                

Caitlin, Oscar, Ryan, Lily,                  

Michael and  Maisy 

Because every show needs a cast! 

He is all right now!  



Please can we remind parents 
to ensure that children come 
to school with warm uniform, 
e.g. jumpers/cardigans. We 
are required to have some 

windows open in the 
classrooms for  extra 

ventilation at the moment,        
so the classrooms may be 
slightly chillier than they 
normally would be at this 
time of year. Many thanks. 

*** KS2 CHILDREN *** 

It is now getting very muddy on the field. If your child would like 
to continue to play on the grass, please send an old pair of shoes 
or trainers in a carrier bag. These shoes will be kept in school so 

that children can change in and out of them at break times. 

If anyone, grandparents/parents/pupils has a blue peter badge 
then we’d love to see a picture of them with it!                                    

Or if you feel like taking on the challenge of getting yourself a 
Blue Peter Badge, please let us know how it goes.   

Blue Peter has been launched on YouTube at CBBC and we were wondering if your pupils and parents 
would be interested in this. 

Blue Peter is the longest running kids TV show in the world and they are uploading videos to it that are 
suitable for 5-11 year olds. We have world record breaking challenges, arts and crafts, environmental 
videos, cooking and baking how-to’s, inspirational films, gaming, celebrity appearances, dance routines 
and music performances. We also feature ways of getting a Blue 
Peter badge, behind the scenes footage and extra content about our 
incredible presenters Adam, Lindsey, Mwaksy, Richie and Henry the 
Blue Peter dog. 

You can subscribe to this at: https://www.youtube.com/bluepeter (it’s 
completely free to subscribe) and you can also to watch the live 
programme on CBBC at 5.30pm every week, or on BBC iPlayer. 

Thanks so much for your time, 

The Blue Peter Team! 

Cameron Campbell made this 
fantastic egg box wreath for 
Remembrance Sunday and to 

support his Dad who is a 
veteran. Fantastic Cameron, 

well done! 

Next week, 16th - 20th 

November is Anti-Bullying week 

 

www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk 



We would like to say a HUGE “thank you” to 

everyone that donated ‘Pennies for Pudsey’ today.  

We don’t have a grand total just yet - but as            

soon as all pennies have been counted we will               

let you know!  

Mrs Grant & Miss Adams’ bubble had a fabulous 

morning taking part in the Joe Wicks PE 

challenge. He has been working out for 24 

hours and called 

on all schools to 

help him out for 

his final 20 

minutes!  



HAMBLETON FOODSHARE  

 

In school, we are collecting items for the Hambleton Foodshare. If you 
would like to donate, please send your items to school no later than 
Monday 30th November.  

The items that are needed most at the moment are in blue: 

Please can we ask that you do not send pasta, cereals, tins 
of tomatoes, mince pies or soup as they have an extremely 
large amount of these already!  

 

What We Do: 

Hambleton FoodShare is a community partnership which 
provides emergency food parcels for people who are 
struggling to feed themselves and their families. The aim of 
this scheme is to provide a three-day emergency food parcel 
to people in temporary financial crisis. We would like to 
thank all the businesses and individuals who are supporting 
us during the current crisis it is really amazing - THANK YOU  

We are still open on a Monday evening 4pm – 6pm. We are based in the Living Rooms in Garthway 
arcade, Northallerton, DL7 8NS. 
We are now accepting self-referrals for your FIRST visit, then we will give you information on how to get 
further referrals from one of our agency partners – we can accept referrals via e mail text or on the 
phone. If you need help or advice on where to get a referral please ring 07514 244158 or email: 
info@hambletonfoodshare.org.uk. 
Please note we are operating a 1 person per family into the premises at a time when collecting parcels 
and we would ask that you respect social distancing outside when queuing for a parcel. 
If you have any dietary requirements or are a large family group please do let us know in advance by 
ringing 07514 244158 or e mailing info@hambletonfoodshare.org.uk. Thank you.  

I Want To Help: 

From donating food, money or your time – there are many ways that you can help us here at Hambleton 
Foodshare. If you would like to make a donation our bank details are 40-52-40 and our account number 
is 00023262. Or you can donate online at https://www.charitycheckout.co.uk/1156571/ 

I Need a Food Parcel: 

The volunteer led Hambleton FoodShare is open every Monday between 4pm and 6pm, and is located at 
The Living Rooms 5 Garthway Arcade, Northallerton.  Garthway Arcade is near Grovers toy shop or 
accessed via the Applegarth car park near the Chinese takeaway. Should you need a parcel you are 
welcome to come along without a voucher or recommendation for your first visit. Then we will direct you 
to one of our agency partners for vouchers for future visits. 

What Happens On My First Visit? 

We realise how hard it is to come along, so you will be asked only a few questions to enable us to help 
you. 

You won’t be asked to show proof of benefits and other such details. 

We will give you information of how to get further help, according to your circumstances through our 
partner agencies who can issue foodshare vouchers.  

You will be given your first food parcel, according to the size of your family.  This will be enough food for 
three days and is made up of tins and packet goods, plus fresh bread and spread. 

 

Cleaning products  

Shower gel 

Shampoo 

Deodorant 

Sweets for children 

Sponge Puddings                 
(not xmas) 

Small bags of sugar 

Squash 

Tinned meat 

Angel Delight 

Toilet Roll 

Coffee 

Tinned pies 

Cereal bars 

Corned Beef 

 



Attendance for: Last Week 

 %                
Attendance 

Mrs Kirby 92.9% 

Mr Terry 92.0% 

Miss Adams 98.9% 

Mrs Grant 100% 

Miss Chamberlain 96.2% 

Mrs Eastwood 96.7% 

Mrs Brugmans 95.7% 

Mrs Alexander 97.7% 

Miss Eddowes 95.1% 

School Total: 96.1% 

STARS 

OF 

THE 

WEEK! 

FS1 (JST) 

Maddison Horsfield 

Lexi Stockdale 

FS2 (KK) 

Brooke Marzett 

Brodey-May Stokes 

YR1 (ST) 

Mohamad Almousa 

Vinnie England 

YR 1/2 (JA) 

Georgia Dickinson 

Georgia Lincoln 

YR 2 (FG) 

Evelyn Goodwin 

Esmay Stokes 

 

YR 3 (EC) 

Phoebe Herron 

Ewan Walker 

YR 4 (LE) 

Lyla-Rose Knowlson 

Oscar Mullan 

YR 4/5 (JB)  

Bailey Rodgers 

Robyn O’Connor 

YR 5 (CA) 

JJ Barraclough 

Alex Whittaker 

YR 6 (SE) 

Connor Stevenson 

Michael Wood 

FS2 (KK) 

Isabella Rodgers 

Maddison Dove 

Alfie Leahy 

Leland Aurelien 

 

Year 1 (ST) 

Grace Condon 

Luca Horrigan 

 

Year 1/2 (JA) 

Freddie 
Barraclough 

Katie Hooker 

Scarlett 

Whorley 

 

Year 2 (FG) 

Lara Boocock 

Christopher 
Gibson 

Rose Hawes 

Kieran Lewis 

 

Year 3 (EC) 

Sarah Alhsria 

Isabelle Griffiths 

Joshua Smedley 

Sonny Horrigan 

Charlie Osgood 

Year 4 (LE) 

Emiliana 
Bainbridge 

Leo Hoban-
Morley 

Logan Doherty 

Ruby Gilbert 

Wynter 
Seymour 

Macie 
Thompson 

 

Year 4/5 (JB) 

Demi-Leigh 
Daggett 

Ahlam Almousa 

Robyn O’Connor 

Katie Bell 

Finan Wilbor 

 

Year 5 (CA) 

Lily Robinson 

Tyler Pearson 

Chenelle Wilbor 

Lilly Rooney 

Baraah Alhsria 

 

Year 6 (SE) 

Oscar Bonney 

Michael Wood 

Maisy Flanagan 

Lily March 

Ryan Kirk 

Imogen 
O’Connor 

Esmee Seymour 

Paige Hoban-
Morley 

Going for Gold Awards                                                

Unfortunately, we are unable to have our usual Celebration Assemblies at the moment.                   
However, children are still going to receive Going for Gold and Star of the Week Awards.                  

These will be given out in their class bubbles on a Friday. 


